
 
 
 
 
 
ISD/ACAD/CIR/231         28/5/2014   

CIRCULAR 
(Classes KG I to XII) 

 

Dear Parent, 
 

You are cordially invited to attend a Parents’ Open Forum from 7.30 pm to 8.30 pm on Monday, 

2nd June 2014 at the senior school auditorium to discuss: 

• ISD Carnival 2014 – Accounts 

• Mountain Cutting 

• Contribution to CSE and School Highlights  
 

We would appreciate if you could avoid bringing your children for this meeting.  
 

 

With Best Regards, 

 
 

 
Dr. Sridevi P. Thashnath 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


